
  
 
 

Principalôs Message 
 

FATHERôS DAY CAMPOUT 

 
Due to high wind and thunderstorm warnings we made the  

difficult decision to cancel the camping part of the Fatherôs Day 

Campout, in the interest of safety. Although the predicted 

weather  did  not  eventuate,  thanks  to  everyone  for  your  flexibility 

and under standing in relation to these changes. The modified 

event  turned  out  to  be brilliant  with  everyone  looking  great  in  their 

beanies and enjoying the movie night. We also had a fantastic 

follow up on Saturday morning with around 300 attending for 

breakfast.  

 
Thanks to the organising committee f or  making this event possible:  

 
James Gray, Mike OôShannessy, Bevan Moroney, Stuart Drury, 

Manpreet Singh, Mark Dainty and Cameron Lasscock. A special 

thank you also to Alistair Bruyns and Andrew Donohue for all of 

their  help with set up and clean up of the event.  

 
DISCO  

 
If  you  have  not  signed  your  children 

up for the Disco this Friday October 

7 th , we encourage that you do so. 

The Disco is a fun event where kids 

of all ages get to strut their stuff  on 

the dancefloor. I will be there in  my 

velvet  jumpsuit  showing  my  amazing 

dance moves and I look forward to 

seeing you all there. To sign up 

please return the form on page 5  of 

the Communicator or contact the 

office.  

 
Michael Jones  

 
The Communicator  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Diary Dates  

 
SEPT  

7 School  Disco  

10 -14  Scholastic  Bookfair  

17  PYP Gr 6 Exhibition  

21  Last  day  Term  2 -  2:30  finish 

Footy  ñdress upò day  

 

OCT  

8 Term 4  Start  

22  Curriculum  Day  -  no  school  

26  Working Bee 

29 -31 Grade 3  Camp  

 

NOV  

6 Public  Hol  -  Melb  Cup Day 

26 -29  Prep/G1/G2 -Swimming  

28 -30 Grade 4 Camp  

Term  3  Issue 8 

6 September,  2018  



 



 
 

Tip: Be positive about mathematics  

Talk positively about maths so your child also values it. If your experiences in maths at 

school were less than ideal, avoid making comments like ñI was bad at maths at 

schoolò, or ñI didnôt like maths at school because it was too hard.ò Comments like 

these can lower your childôs expectations of themselves and can perpetuate myths 

about people being naturally bad or good at maths. 

Try this at home  

Sports provide a good opportunity to engage your child 

in maths, particularly if they are a keen sportsperson. 

 
Here are some questions to ask your child when watch- 

ing or playing sport: 

¶ How does your favourite sportôs scoring system 

work? What maths is involved in the process? 

¶ What maths do you use to find the total scores? 

¶ How long does the game go for in seconds and 

minutes? How does time on/off affect the game? 

¶ What are the different shapes of playing fields and 

courts of various sports? Talk about edges and 

angles. 



 
 
 
 
 

On Wednesday 29th  of  August,  Coatesvilleõs Chess Team competed  in  the  Australian 

Chess Federationõs Primary Interschool Chess Tournament at St. Leonards College in 

Brighton.  

It  was a very  fun  and competitive  day of chess in  which  Coatesville  finished  2nd over - 

all  out  of  25 competing  schools and have also qualified  for  the  State Semi-Finals.  

 
 

Congratulations  and well  done to  everyone  who represented  Coatesville  in  the 

tournament.  

COATESVILLE CHESS TEAM 



 



 


